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Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment 

Municipal Infrastructure 

COR/2020/00856 
CIRCULAR 

To: 	All Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Consultants, Inuit Community 
Governments, and Regional Service Boards 

Re: New MAE Tenders 

Date: April 21, 2020 

During the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic all construction tenders shall include the following: 

"This solicitation is undertaken in accordance with section 6(iv) of the Public 
Procurement Act. In lieu of a public opening and to comply with Special Measures Orders 
pursuant to the Public Health Protection and Promotion Act, the opening of submissions 
will be held on the designated date and time with two representatives of the Department 
of Transportation and Works Tendering and Contracts Division and will be audio 
recorded." 

Municipalities, Local Service Districts, Consultants, Inuit Community Governments, and 
Regional Service Boards are asked to ensure this is included. 

Sincerely, 

Kim Kieley, P. Eng., FEC 
Director (A) 
Infrastructure and Waste Management\ 
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